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Another busy week at BPA has been and gone.
Everyone was getting in the festive spirit this
week with Christmas tree deliveries arriving in
school, decorations going up in classrooms and
our Christmas Fayre. A huge thank you to all

parents and carers who attended on Thursday
and showed your support for the school - we are

all incredibly grateful. As we move into the
final two weeks of term, please can we ask that
everyone is vigilant around hygiene and health.
We have a number of bugs and illnesses going

around which is typical for this time of year. If
we can all be on top of regular handwashing,

sanitizing etc. this will really help.



 Attendance
Fantastic Foxes:       95.7
Flat Stanley's:         91.9
BFG's:                     94.1
Perfect Poppins:     95.6
Supertatoes:           93.6
Kasper:                   96.3
Cheshire Cats:         94.8
Fabulous Flounders:  93.6
Paddington Bears:    93.4

Miss Greenwood: Ezra C
Miss Axall: Koby M

Mrs Millington: Rawan A
Miss Gregory: Amaya I

Miss James: Faith M
Miss Wightman: Jake W
Miss Roebuck: Rosie C-S

Miss Beck: Denver C
Miss Hrintchuk: Tyler W

Miss Marr: Shelby W
Miss Spivey: Mia D
Launchpad: Parmis

Jacob W (RKG)
Esmae M (RMA)

Lilly S (1LM)
Freddie S (1/2MG)
Nathenan P (2HJ)

Nya S (3VW)
Alfie H (3/4ER)

Seth T (4FB)
Harry W (5MH)
Noah N (5/6KM)
Kiara L-D (6AS)

Lola S (Laundpad)



Follow us!

Dates for t
he Diary

Wednesdays 7th December: Reception open day.
Thursday 8th December: Christmas Movie night.
Friday 9th December: Santa Dash Christmas Fun Run. 
Monday 12th December: Year 1-2 Christmas
perfromance.
Wednesday 14th December: EYFS Nativity
Performance.
Friday 16th December: Christmas jumper day.
Friday 16th December: Christmas dinner day & visit from
Santa. 




Parent notices

There will be no Rockets
Friday 16th December and
school will close at 2pm for

the christmas break.

Main office is open from 8:30am
can any enquiries before that
time be emailed and we will

respond as soon as we are able.

CHIRSTMAS MOVIE
NIGHT: THURSDAY
8TH DECEMBER. 
Book you tickets

through Abor
today!

https://www.facebook.com/ParkBramley/
https://twitter.com/bramley_park


On Friday 9th December BPA will be taking part in a school Santa
Dash Christmas Fun Run



We ask on this day your child brings in a festive headpiece/hat.
This can be anything festive to wear while they Dash. (Tinsel in

hair, Santa hat, christmas head band bopper/clips)











Christmas Fayre

Jacob was the
very lucky

winner of the
first prize in
our Christmas

raffle.

Lots of fun was had at our Christmas Fayre Thursday. 


